
Date:  March 31, 2013 

Memo Regarding:  Design of St. Paul’s new ballpark  

  

Please consider us among those who support a delay in demolishing the Gillette 

building until a more thorough investigation is made of utilizing the building in the 

ballpark design.  Providing additional parking is CRUCIAL to the success of the park 

and in encouraging a thriving, healthy downtown!!!  It is also important to consider 

making the park a year-round facility.  

  

My husband is a life-long resident of St. Paul; I have lived in St. Paul for 39 years 

and we have lived in the Airye Condos for 18 years.  Both of us worked and 

volunteer in St. Paul.  We love and care about this city; we are excited about having 

the ballpark in our neighborhood.  Please explore all options before proceeding.   
  

Thank you,  

Leah and Charles Droubie 


